Kia Ora,
OK finally got around to sorting out a day, time for our “Break Out “ event in June, date is Saturday 12th June, high tide is at 10.50am, so everyone needs to be at the launching ramp at 9.30am, and starting time will be 10.am.
Break Out is open choice event, but as the name says, you can be everything from cross Dressing, convicts, what every tickles your fancy,!
Attached is map for the Sunshine course, time to beat 1hr 54minutes ( in dispute sunshine reckons its 1hr 52) anyway that’s the goal.
Te Hoiere risk management plan & Entry Form, please ensure you read plan as its linked to the requirements of entry form, either email form back to me or drop form off at the workshop.
We also will have the start of our Tamariki ( kids) section and hope to encourage and support keen participants to become part of the fleet and enjoy the challenge of working with the mighty seagull outboards, and enjoying our beautiful waterway, Te Hoiere.
Ok We have prizes for 1st,2nd,3rd boat home
1st,2nd,3rd teams
1st,2nd,3rd Lady home
1st,2nd,3rd tamariki home
Rear end winner
Best Boat
Best Flag
Technical Difficulty-
Spring challenge: presently held by the “Wai Naki”, so have to beat 5.
Best Dressed Male/lady/Boy/girl
And a number of spot prizes.
Remember Te Hoiere Fleet, we don’t do Boring! So come along and have some fun and enjoy yourselves.
Can support boats please email me to confirm name & numbers, as we need a minimum of 3 support boats as per our Risk management plan, for safety , also Happy Snappa’s if you are on water or land.
After match function at the Havelock hotel , attendance list at door, so please send in entry forms to assist with catering purposes, and remember entry koha to Nelson/Marlborough Rescue helicopter.
 
BREAK OUT RUN: SATURDAY 12TH JUNE
ASSEMBLE 9.30AM COMMERCIAL LAUNCHING RAMP HAVELOCK MARINA,
RACE STARTS AT 10AM.
 
A number of boats will be having practise runs this week end, so contact captain splash if you want to hook up.
 
Our September Run is the Booty Run theme Pirates/Wenches/Wahine, (we don’t do PC ) and we are looking at including the 3 bridges Kaituna, Awanui & Popes bridge for the course, should be a lot of fun and challenging! Date TBC.
Our Annual race Christmas Extravaganza will again be in December, with Street parade etc. and we will be looking at having a slightly changed course, so as it will be challenging and lots of fun.
Welcome also to Piers from Cromwell, Piers use to be a teacher at Havelock School a number of years ago and is a keen seagull enthusiast .
Here’s hoping for good weather for the 12th of June and look forward to seeing the fleet back on the water.
Regards
Shady lady.
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